
 

 

 

HKIA Circular : 01/2016 

4 January 2016 

Dear Members, 

Mutual Recognition of Accreditation Systems of Architectural Programmes 

between The Hong Kong Institute of Architects (HKIA) and Architects 

Accreditation Council of Australia (AACA) 

The HKIA and AACA have signed the renewal agreement for the mutual recognition of 

accreditation systems of architectural programmes which is effective for five years 

from 3 December 2015 until further renewal. 

As a result of the mutual recognition of the respective accreditation procedures, both 

parties agree that : 

1. The courses or programmes of study in architecture accredited by the HKIA may be 

accepted as meeting the professional academic qualification requirement for 

registration as an Architect by Australian registration authorities; and 

2. The courses or programmes of study in architecture accredited by the registration 

boards in Australia and listed by AACA may be accepted as meeting the professional 

academic qualification requirement for membership of the HKIA. 

Graduates from the courses or programmes of study in architecture accredited by the 

AACA fulfill the academic qualification requirement for sitting the HKIA / ARB 

Professional Assessment. The list of architectural programmes accredited by AACA 

can be accessed via 

http://www.aaca.org.au/wp-content/uploads/2015/11/aus-accredited-quals.pdf 

Yours sincerely, 

Rita Cheung (Mrs.) 

Chief Executive Officer 

Please click here to view the notice in PDF. 
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